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From: Jim Stewart <Jim@EarthDayLA.org>
To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 12/10/2008 4:35 PM
Subject: Docket No. 09-IEP-1G and No. 03-RPS-1078

California Energy Commission
  Dockets Office, MS-4
  Re: Docket No. 09-IEP-1G and No. 03-RPS-1078
  1516 Ninth Street
  Sacramento, CA 95814-5512

We support a Feed-In Tariff with unlimited project caps, or at least 
not set any lower than 200 MW for several reasons including
- Larger projects have the potential to be more cost effective
- Larger projects will attract venture capital, green jobs and 
technical leadership all benefiting California's economy
- Larger projects will enable us to achieve our greenhouse gas 
reduction goals more quickly.

Thank you,
-- 
Jim Stewart, PhD, Co-chair
Sierra Club Angeles Chapter Global Warming, Energy & Air Quality Committee
213-487-9340  Fax: 310-362-8400  Cell: 213-820-4345
1216 S. Westlake Ave.
Los Angeles, CA 90006-4118
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